NOTICE OF BALLOT AUDIT FOR PRIMARY ELECTION

As required by K.S.A. 25-3009, a post-election audit of ballots cast in 1% of precincts in Kiowa County will begin at
2:00pm on November 7, 2024, in the Commissioner Meeting room at the Kiowa County Courthouse. The selection of
races and precincts for the audit will be held at the beginning of the audit.

We will audit no less than one federal race, one state race, one state legislative race, and one county race for this primary
election. The precincts and races to be audited will be selected in a random drawing.

When the audit has been completed, the audit results are used by the county board of canvassers when certifying the
official election results at the County Canvass that will be held on Tuesday, November 12, 2024, at 9:00am.



